
let’s stay in touch

about me
Welcome to Kindergarten! This will be my fifth 

year teaching, and my third year as a 
Kindergarten teacher here at Rescue 

Elementary. This past March, my husband and I 
welcomed our baby girl into our family. 

Becoming a parent has given me a whole new 
perspective as an educator. I am thrilled to be 

starting a new school year, and am looking 
forward to being your child’s teacher this year. 

We will have a fun and successful year together!

Please feel free to email me at 
khasler@my.rescueusd.org

with any questions or concerns throughout the 
school year.
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